
  

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 4 residential 2025 
 
Following on from the success of our residential visits this year, we are looking at securing a 
residential visit for Spring 2025. This year, we were able to offer a 2-night residential stay for our 
years 3 and 4, and 5 and 6 children. Moving forwards, we would like adopt a model where we 
offer one residential visit per year to either our Year 4 or Year 6 children. This will alternate each 
year with Year 4 being offered the opportunity next year (2025) and Year 6 the year after (2026) 
and so forth. We have decided to focus on specific year groups so that the opportunities we 
provide are planned and consistent across school but to also allow us to encourage more children 
to attend the residentials when they occur. 
 
In order to begin the cycle, we would like to arrange a residential visit to Frank Chapman for 
Spring 2025. This would be for Year 4 children (current Year 3) and would involve a 1-night 
stay. I am writing to you to gauge an initial interest and to scope as to whether the residential is 
viable before confirming anything with the centre therefore am currently unable to confirm definite 
costs or specific information. 
 
If you think that your child might be interested in attending a residential visit next year, please 
return the slip below by Monday 29th April. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr J Flavell 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 

Year 4 Residential 2025 
 
My child is interested in attending the residential to Frank Chapman Centre in Spring 2025. 
 

 


